New permits open doors to Mainland

Following the launch of Mainland Travel Permits for Hong Kong and Macao
Residents (non-Chinese Citizens) in July, members of Hong Kong's ethnic
minority communities are seizing on both the convenience and the
opportunities they offer.

News.gov.hk interviewed various individuals from ethnic minority
communities to learn about their experiences with the new permits so far, as
well as their reasons for applying.

The story is available at www.news.gov.hk/eng/feature today (August 25)
in text and video format.
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